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Statement by the Delegation of the Kingdom of Bhutan

Bhutan welcomes the distinguished delegation of Bangladesh and thanks the delegation for the updates.
We note with appreciation Bangladesh's active participation in the work of the Human Rights Council, and its cooperation with human rights mechanisms and treaty bodies.
We note the achievement in the political empowerment of women in Bangladesh and in particular its  7th position  in the world in political empowerment of women as per the  Global Gender Gap Report 2023.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We commend  the progress made by Bangladesh in achieving the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs), and the conferment of the SDG Progress Award by the UN Sustainable Development Solution Network (SDSN) in 2021.
In the spirit of friendship, we recommend the following:
1. Continue its efforts in reducing the poverty among the most vulnerable population.
2. Intensify efforts to ensure women’s access to the labour market.
3. Ensure effective implementation of the National Action Plan to Prevent Violence Against Women and Children (2018-2030).
We wish Bangladesh a successful review.
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